
Barrs Court Primary School 

   

   

       

12th December  2024 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Red Area are working hard on rehearsing their nativity performances despite lots of 

disruption due to illness this week. At one point this week we only had 50% of the pupils in 

year 1 in school.  Thank you for supporting your child with learning lines and singing songs – 

We’re looking forward to seeing the Christmas magic come together next week!  

 

We would like to confirm that we do not need you to provide any specific costume items for 

the performances.   

 

Please send your child to school wearing PE kit on Tuesday and Wednesday next week (no 

other days required).  Ideally this would involve your child wearing leggings or tracksuit 

bottoms – They will wear these as a base and school costume items will be worn over this.  

Children have been invited to wear a Christmas jumper over their uniform from Wednesday 

onwards next week, and this is still ok over their PE kit.   

 

On Thursday 19th December, we would like to invite you to view Red Area’s art exhibition 

which concludes our enquiry ‘What do artists do?’.  This will take place straight after school in 

the hall.  Please collect your child from Red Area as usual, then make your way round to the 

front of the school to enter via the hall doors.   

 

We look forward to seeing you at our nativity performances and art exhibition next week,  

 

Red Area Team 

 


